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I support HB 3076 because we need better oversight of gun dealers to curb the flow 

of illegal firearms. States that require gun dealer licensing have seen a 70% drop in 

gun trafficking and a 36% decrease in gun homicides. Oregon should hold the gun 

industry to the same standards as other businesses. 


